Stormwater Management Committee - Established
September 4, 2007

The Town of Lewisboro has developed a Stormwater
Management Program to help improve our management of
stormwater. Natural resources are an important component
of the quality of life in Lewisboro. The landscape around us
is important for its scenic aspects, and also because it
affects our groundwater. The quality of our wetlands can

. affect the quality of our drinking water and of our ability to
enjoy the land, lakes, reservoirs, and streams around us. To help manage the impacts of

stormwater on our environment, the Lewisboro Stormwater Management Committee was
formed in September, 2007.

Report illicit discharges to the Highway Supertintendent, Peter Ripperger, 763-3166 or highway
[at] lewisborogov.com

Supporting Documents

Lewisboro Stormwater MS4 Annual Report 5.41 MB
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